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30th August 1917.

Dear Mrs. Fawcett,

Many thanks for your favour of the 23rd..

It is very good, of you to take the trouble to write me as you 

have d.one, and. I appreciate your kind, references. I sincerely 

trust the Cause in which you have been so much interested, will 

reach fruition. I have every hope that the Representation of 

the People Bill will be placed on the Statute Book during the 

present year. As you say, I have interested, myself in the 

Women’s Question. In my position of greater freedom I shall 

watch very carefully the progress of the Bill, and do what I 

can to influence Labour to stand by its old policy on the 

Suffrage.

With kind regards,

Faw
cett Libr,^

 
17 W

ilfred street 
*^d»o S.W

.1,

Yours sincerely.


